
 
 
 

 
 

 

St Wilfrid’s Catholic Academy  
Queen’s Avenue 
Tunstall 
ST6 6EE 
Telephone: 01782 235676  
Email: office@stwilfridsnewman.co.uk 
 
 

Principal: Mr. N. Glover  
 

 22nd November 2023 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

Christmas Dinner & Jumper Day Thursday 14th December 2023 

 

This year the children will be having Christmas Dinner, which will take place on                        

Thursday 14th December. This will be a ‘Christmas Dinner’ with all of the trimmings and a dessert. The 

children can also come to school wearing a Christmas jumper, which should be worn on top of their 

school uniform, as we will be attending Mass on this day. 

 

The dinners are available to all of our children and staff in school. If your child is currently having 

dinners this half term then you do not need to advise us as they will automatically have a dinner 

ordered for them. Children who bring a packed lunch can have a Christmas Dinner but this must be 

booked and paid for in advance by 27th November, where applicable. Dinners are £3.15 each for Year 

3 to Year 6 and £2.40 for Nursery. For children in Reception, Y1, Y1/2 and Y2 dinners are free under 

the Universal Free School Meals Scheme. If your child is in receipt of free school meals, Christmas 

Dinner is also free of charge. 

 

Please email office@stwilfridsnewman.co.uk  to book a Christmas Dinner for your child, who would 

normally have a packed lunch from home, no later than Monday 27th November so that we can enter 

this on to scopay for you. Please indicate any allergies & whether a vegetarian option is required. 

 

It is always a special occasion when all of our children come together for Christmas. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr N Glover 

Principal 

                                                        

 

mailto:office@stwilfridsnewman.co.uk
mailto:office@stwilfridsnewman.co.uk

